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BFED Committee

From: Tamara A. Paltin
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 8:27 AM
To: BFED Committee
Subject: West Maui Vision Zero proposal

Every year pedestrian safety is a priority proposal and every year I am told not to list the exact locations and every year 
the exact locations that are community concerns do not get addressed for traffic calming measures. 
Here is the start of a list of areas in need of traffic safety improvements whether flashing crosswalks or pedestrian 
paddles or re-striping. 
1. Honokowai Times (2 crosswalks under big tree area are always dark and people don’t stop, there is a school bus stop 
near there as well) 2 sets of flashing crosswalks 2. Ainakea Park needs crosswalk possibly with speed bump and 
pedestrian paddles 
    Near 1570 Ainakea Road 
3. Keawe Street and Highway 30 more pedestrian awareness 4. Keawe Street and Kupuohi (protected left turn on to 
Keawe) 5. On Lower Honoapiilani Road near Honokowai Kauhale/ABC flashing crosswalks 6. Kumukahi and Kuialua 
intersection (safer routes to school PNE) repaint and flashing  crosswalks 7. North end of Honokowai Park flashing 
crosswalks 8. Lahaina Rec Center/Aquatic Center pedestrian paddles 9. Lahainaluna and Dickenson intersections with 
Wainee pedestrian paddles (safer routes to private school Sacred Hearts) 10. Napilihau and Lower Honoapiilani Rd (safer 
routes to private school MPA) 11. Dickenson and Front St/Prison St pedestrian paddles (safer routes to school KKIII) 
Others that arise throughout the year… 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


